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developments concerning this situation, we will inform you.

If you require any additional information on this matter, please call me.

Sincerely,

Gavejian
Enclosure
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NW Washington, DC 20580

4. The IRS also offers Identity Protection: Prevention, Detection and Victim Assistance which can be found at:
https://www.irs.gov/Individuals/Identity-Protection.

5. Ifyoubelieve you are a victim of identity theft you should immediately report same to law enforcement.

6. For North Carolina Residents: For more information on identity theft please contact either the Federal Trade
Commission at the contact information provided above, or North Carolina’s Attorney General’s Office,
Address: 9001 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-9001; Telephone: (919) 716-6400; Fax: (919) 716-
6750; website: www.ncdoj.com/
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